
PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

July 15, 2024

Fire Ban Issued by the Province – effective July 12, 2024

COASTAL FIRE CENTRE, BC – The Province has issued a fire ban, inclusive of 
campfires, effective as of July 12, 2024, 12:00 p.m. PST.  The fire ban applies when visiting all 
CVRD parks and trails.  Extreme caution must be exercised: no fires, no open flames and no 
smoking. Please see for reference our CVRD Parks Bylaw No. 738 under FIRES section 10.3:

https://www.cvrd.ca/DocumentCenter/View/8240/738-Parks-bylaw?bidId=

Additional information regarding the fire ban, the affected areas and the prohibited activities is 
available on the Provincial website at:  

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/wildfire-status/fire-bans-and-restrictions/coastal-fire-
centre-bans  

For more information, please contact: 

Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  

https://www.cvrd.ca/DocumentCenter/View/8240/738-Parks-bylaw?bidId=



